
 

 

 

12 June 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
                                  
The Boys Dance Group will be performing at Dance Stars Week 9 this Term. Information 
regarding this has already been sent home. 
 
The costumes the boys will be wearing have been purchased (a small cost will be involved at a 
later date). We are asking all the boys to provide their own shoes again this year in the form of 
white sneakers. These can be purchased at Big W, K Mart, Spendless Shoes etc if they don’t 
already own some.  
 
They will need to wear these shoes on Dance Stars night as well as their costume that will be 
distributed to them prior to the event. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
  
Aaron McKrell & Amy McDonald     Annette Wein 
Boys Dance Co-ordinators                Principal 
 
 
 
 

 
  


